CUSTOMER SERVICE

The April bills went out using the new bill format. Samples will be available at the
meeting.

Robin Piper and myself met with Towne of Burke administrators to finalize the method
used to operate Burke Utility District No. 1 effective with the April 1, 2007 takeover date.

Ken Key
Customer Service Manager




